Membership Meeting May 24, 2024 McLean Art Society

President Anna Katalkina called the meeting to order at 10:10 am
She called for acceptance of the revised minutes. Moved and seconded, all approved.

Hanna reported on the Treasurer’s report: Beginning balance: $8,038.72; Income: $7,647.72;
Expenses: $6,766.73; Ending balance: $8,919.71. There were 3 sales at Spring Hill and sales
at the Spring Thing show were $6,028.22.

Venues: Carol Higgs said Springhill Rec. Center take down for the summer is Tuesday, May 28
at 11am. She asked that if you can’t come, please have someone pick up your paintings so she
won’t have to take them to her home.

Lori reported that there were no changes to membership. The new deadline for dues has moved
from May to September 30.

Anna thanked Lori and Judy for the successful Spring Show. She also thanked Jane and Tom for
hanging, and Kathi for the wonderful PR effort to get the word out and for distributing the flyers
around the neighborhood. We had quality paintings and brought people together with a
community feeling! The Raffle was a lot of fun.

Anna said our end-of-year luncheon will be held at the Westwood Country Club on June 7 and
noon. . An email will go out shortly with information.

Anna said the next show MAS artists are participating in is at the Botanical Gardens in
Chantilly, titled Art in Nature Festival on May 25 — 27. Kathi and Ken will be in one location,
and the other 9 artists will all be in the Barn. The new Ipad will be available to those manning
the table to process sales. Julia will confirm arrangements, and the volunteer slots have been
assigned.

Anna stressed the need for every member to volunteer in order to hang in shows and venues. It
was noted that the McLean Project for the Arts is moving to a new building, and MAS may be
able to once again have Ramp Shows at the Community Center.

Anna thanked Charlotte and Kathi for the food and dismissed the meeting for a social period
before our demonstration.

Carol Waite

Secretary



